
 

SJF  
St. John Fisher 

Back-to-School Curriculum Nights 
 

 
You are cordially invited to join us as we share our curriculum and vision with you for the coming year. 

 
Our parish organizations (FSA, Women’s Club, Holy Name Society, Manna and School Lunch) 

will have informational booths in the church foyer from 7:00-8:00 p.m. both nights. 
 

 
 

Wednesday, August 29th 
Fifth – Eighth Grade 

 
6:30:   
Please join us in church for a short meeting.  
You will hear from Mr. Fornaciari, Fr. Ken,  
Dr. Chermak and Mrs. Reed about exciting 
plans and goals for the coming year. 
 
7:00 – 7:25:   
Session 1 of Curriculum Presentations 
5th and 6th grade parents will meet in the gym. 
7th and 8th grade parents will meet in Kane 
Hall. 
 
7:30-7:55: 
Session 2 of Curriculum Presentations 
5th and 6th grade parents will meet in the gym. 
7th and 8th grade parents will meet in Kane 
Hall. 

Thursday, August 30, 
Preschool – Fourth Grade 

 
6:30:   
Please join us in church for a short meeting.  
Following this meeting, hear from your child’s 
teacher(s) at the following times: 
 
7:05-7:15, 7:20-7:30 and 7:35-7:45. 
 
The fourth grade presentation will be held in 
the library. 
 
Preschool through third grade presentations 
will be held in your child’s classroom. 
 

 
Our teachers are excited to share their plans with you for the coming school year.   

You will get a glimpse of your child’s daily experiences in school  
and gain insight into what students will be learning.  

We look forward to partnering with you to provide the best education possible to your children.   
 
 

We have much to share in a very short time frame,  
so we respectfully request that children do not attend. 

 
 


